COUNTY OF FRESNO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

On behalf of the Fresno County Board of Supervisors
We wish to express our deepest sympathy for

MARY LOU TALENS
RETIRED GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY LIBRARIAN

in her memory we adjourned on

NOVEMBER 3, 2020

Her passion, life and works had a long-lasting influence on our
community, and the leaders of Fresno County.

Chairman Buddy des, District 4 Supervisor
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Vice-Chairman Steve Brandau, District 2 Supervisor
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Brian Pacheco, District 1 Supervisor
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Nathan Magsig, District 5 Supervisor






